
 
 

 

 

ISM/PRN/042/2025-26                                                                                         May 14, 2025 

 

CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS OF CLASSES BALVATIKA TO XII 

FOR STUDENT PHOTOGRAPH SUBMISSION 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!! 

 

We are in the process of developing a new official website of Indian School Muscat to 

showcase the vibrant life and achievements of our students. As part of this initiative, we plan 

to include photographs of students. 

 

These images will be used solely for the purpose of representing school life and                  

highlighting student participation and accomplishments. The photographs will be used for 

non-commercial, representational purposes only. 

 

If you wish to submit a photograph of your child for this purpose, please upload a high-

resolution full-size photograph of your child in school uniform by clicking on the form link 

given below. 

 

https://forms.gle/4KayEE9JT2w3Wm496 

 

We kindly request your consent to use your child's photograph(s) on the school website. 

Photographs will be chosen solely on first cum first served basis. Photographs which are not 

meeting the essential quality in terms of resolution and not as per the guidelines mentioned 

will not be considered. The last date for the submission of photograph is May 18, 2025. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in helping us present ISM as a dynamic and student - focused 

institution. 

 

Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 

https://forms.gle/4KayEE9JT2w3Wm496

